PRESS RELEASE
Islamabad Healthcare Regulatory Authority (IHRA)
Registration Board Convenes for a Visionary Dialogue on Enhancing Healthcare Standards
Islamabad, July 31, 2025 – The Islamabad Healthcare Regulatory Authority (IHRA) proudly convened the meeting of its Registration Board today at IHRA headquarters. The meeting was marked by the full participation of all esteemed board members and served as a strategic forum to shape the future direction of healthcare registration processes in Islamabad.
The Registration Board holds a pivotal role in advising on progressive and innovative strategies to streamline the registration of healthcare establishments (HCEs). In today’s session, the Board laid emphasis on aligning IHRA’s registration framework with internationally recognized best practices—paving the way for a more transparent, efficient, and quality-focused system.
The Board members commended the dedicated leadership of CEO IHRA and applauded the tireless efforts of the current IHRA team in strengthening the regulatory landscape of healthcare services. Their commitment and performance were recognized as vital contributions toward IHRA’s mission of safeguarding patient rights and ensuring quality healthcare delivery.
The meeting concluded on a highly positive note, reaffirming IHRA’s vision to uphold excellence and accountability across the healthcare sector in Islamabad.
✅ IHRA remains committed to promoting safe, ethical, and quality-driven healthcare for all.
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